
Kirdford Parish Housing Needs Survey 

 

This survey is being carried out by Chichester District Council’s Housing Team with 

the support of Kirdford Parish Council.  The Survey forms will be sent to you by post 

at the beginning of September. 

 

Please do not ignore the form. It is very important that we hear from as many 

residents as possible, even if you don’t think you have a housing need. We want to be 

sure that we have an accurate picture of everyone’s housing needs both now and in 

the future.   

If you know of people who do not live in the Parish but have a local connection – 

(that is they work in the Parish, they have family here or they used to live here 

and have moved away due to lack of affordable housing in the parish) and you 

think they would like to be included in the survey please contact: 

Mrs Sally Dack (Parish Clerk) Tel: 01798 342792 email: kirdfordpc@gmail.com 

All the responses are confidential and individuals cannot be identified.  

Once completed the form can be returned in the pre-paid envelope provided or given 

to Parish Councillors at the drop-in sessions (see below). 

If you would like some help to fill in the survey or if you have any questions or if you 

have lost the form you can meet with members of the Parish Council at the times and 

venues listed below: 

Kirdford Village Hall  - Tuesday 11th September 10 - 11am and  

                                       Friday 14th Sept 6-7pm 

 

Kirdford Chapel - Monday 17th September 6-7pm  

 

Kirdford Shop  - Thursday 20th September 5-6pm and  

                            Saturday 29th September 10-11am 

 

We really need this very important information. Please encourage all your friends and 

neighbours to reply. 

Please contact your Parish Council with any comments or queries via the Parish Clerk 
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